
Minutes 

 
Municipality of Anchorage 

 
Budget Advisory Commission 

 
 

 

Members Present 
April 2nd, 2014 

 
Bob Griffin                    Shirley Nelson              Al Tamagni                   Bill Webb 
Karl Von Luhrte           John Watkins              Jim Bailey                       Pete Nolan                    
Liz Vazquez 
 

 

Members Absent 
 
Lisa Vaught – excused in legislative session 
Joe Riggs -- excused 

 
Guests 

 
Amy Demboski 

 
1.  Meeting called to order 

 
2. Roll call 

 
3. Approval of Agenda –Approved 

 
5.  Reports: None 

 
 

6. Old Business 

 
Al Tamagni gave an update on his research into exempt property taxes programs. Al will 
continue research and brief the group again at the next meeting. 
 
Bob Griffin presented the concept of the ASD School Resource Officer analysis to be presented 
to the Assembly. Concept approved by the commission by unanimous vote.  
 
Bob Griffin conducted a brief re-cap of the BAC Budget Recommendations presentation to the 
joint session of the Assembly and School Board 
 
7. New Business 
 
BAC Election Results:  Shirley Nelson - Chair, Joe Riggs -Vice Chair, Bob Griffin - Secretary  
 



 
8. Next meeting scheduled for May 7th 2014 

 
Adjourned 


